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RIWI Launches New Canadian Consumer Confidence Index 
 
Toronto, ON – RIWI Corp. (TSXV: RIWI) (OTC: RWCRF) (the “Company” or “RIWI”), a global trend-tracking 
and prediction technology firm is pleased to announce the launch of its new Canadian Consumer Confidence Index. 

The Canadian Consumer Confidence Index is a daily internet-based survey that captures the economic sentiment 
of Canadian consumers. Canadian survey respondents answer questions on issues such as expectations for the 
labour market, household income, housing prices, and discretionary spending— all in real-time. 

“RIWI’s unique RDIT technology enables us to reach the widest breadth of Canadians to best understand their 
current economic situation and their expectations on a go-forward basis. This data is highly predictive and provides 
a unique signal that can support policy decisions, financial investment decisions and help organizations better 
understand where they should plan for future growth within Canada” says Greg Wong, Chief Executive Officer of 
RIWI.  
 
For a preview of the data from the Canadian Consumer Confidence Index, email RIWI at ask@riwi.com. 
 
 
About RIWI 
 
RIWI is a global trend-tracking and prediction technology firm. On a monthly or annual subscription basis, RIWI 
offers its clients tracking surveys, continuous risk monitoring, predictive analytics and ad effectiveness tests in all 
countries – without collecting any personally identifiable data. https://riwi.com 
 
 
RIWI CORP. 
 
Signed: “Greg Wong” 
Greg Wong, Chief Executive Officer 
 
For more information, please contact investors@riwi.com 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 

 
 
CAUTION REGARDING FORWARD-LOOKING INFORMATION: 
Information and statements contained in this news release that are not historical facts are “forward-looking 
information” within the meaning of Canadian securities legislation that involves risks and uncertainties. Forward-
looking information included herein is made as of the date of this news release and RIWI does not intend, and does 
not assume any obligation, to update forward-looking information unless required by applicable securities laws. 
Forward-looking information relates to future events or future performance and reflects management of the 
Company’s expectations or beliefs regarding future events. This forward-looking information is based, in part, on 
assumptions and factors that may change or prove to be incorrect, thus causing actual results, performance or 
achievements to be materially different from those expressed or implied by forward-looking information. 
 


